
 

Lincoln Elementary School, Zeeland Public Schools                                                     10/27/23 

Phone: 616.748.3350 | Attendance: 616.748.3360 

Lincoln’s Mission Statement 

Promoting learning as a lifelong process by challenging students  

in a positive, secure, and success-orientated environment based upon  

mutual respect among children, parents, and school personnel. 

DISCOVER…….  

 EMPOWER……. 

  IMPACT…….  

Parent/Teacher Conferences are 

right around the corner! We are 

again offering an online format for 

scheduling conferences.  

Online sign up opened at 8:00am 

on Monday, October 23.  

Communication from your child’s 

teacher was sent home with a link 

to sign up or you can go to the  

Lincoln website and look for the 

Conference Sign Up tab at the 

bottom of the page.  

Conference dates and times are: 

November 6  from 4:00-7:00pm 

November 8 from 4:00-7:00pm  

November 9 from 1:00-7:00pm.  

Term 1 report cards will look a little different this year!  In an effort to streamline our re-

porting process, our report card software has been set to display only items being 

marked at this time, rather than displaying all items for the year and leaving those not 

being marked blank, as has been past practice.  This will likely make fall report cards 

shorter than they have been in the past, but hopefully easier to read and understand how 

your student is progressing.  It will also mean that grading standards for specials will not 

appear on the report card until they are marked in term 2. Please reach out to our district curriculum office 

with any questions you might have. (jpateric@zps.org)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lincoln Elementary  
will be hosting a Food Drive on November 6-10! 

All food collected will be  donated to Harvest Stand Ministries to 
support local families in need of food. We are asking for the  

following items to be donated: 

Syrup 

Sugar 

Chunky Soup 

Canned or Boxed Potatoes 

Canned Fruit 

Salad Dressing 

Cereal 

Cooking Oil 

Canned Chicken 

Canned Pasta 

Canned Tomatoes 

Flour 

Kidney Beans 

Canned Vegetables 

Pasta Sauce 

Breakfast Bars 

Cleaning Products 

Hygiene Products 

mailto:jpateric@zps.org


 CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

For the full calendar, please visit our website at www.zps.org 

Lincoln’s calendar of events is online! 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR 

Oct 30  NO SCHOOL 

Nov 6  Fall Conferences  4-7pm 

Nov 8  Picture Retakes 

Conferences 4-7pm 

Nov 9  1/2 Day of School—Dismissal at Noon 

Nov 10  NO SCHOOL 

Nov 17  Popcorn Friday 

Food, Fun & a Flick—More Details to Come 

Nov 21  5th Grade—Health Talk 

Nov 22-24  NO SCHOOL—Thanksgiving Break 

Dec 8  1/2 Day of School—Dismissal at Noon 

Dec 25-Jan 5  Holiday Break 

Week of 10/30-11/3 

Mon.  NO SCHOOL 
 
Tues. A.    Chicken Nuggets w/ a Roll 

 B Chicken Caesar Salad w/ 

  Croutons & Pretzel Stick 

  Cheesy Potatoes, Sugar 

  Snap Peas, Celery, Carrots, 

  Cherry Tomatoes, Fruit  

  Mallow, Grapes 

 

Wed. A.  Mac & Cheese w/ a Roll 

 B. Fall Parfait w/ Granola, 

  String Cheese, and  

  Cheez-its 

  Roasted Broccoli, Romaine 
  Lettuce, Grape Tomatoes, 
  Banana, Waldorf Fruit Salad 
 
Thurs. A. Apple Cinnamon Texas 
  Toast & 2 Sausage Links 

 B. Fall Parfait w/ Granola, 

  String Cheese, and  

  Cheez-its 

  Sweet Potato Fries,  
  Cauliflower, Cucumber  
  Slices, Juice Cup, Pears 
 
Fri. A. Cheese  Pizza 

 B.  Fall Parfait w/ Granola, 

  String Cheese, and  

  Cheez-its 

  Roasted Green Beans,  

  Carrots, Side Caesar Salad, 

  Cranberry/Orange Salad, 

  Pineapple 

PICTURE RETAKES 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 8 

We will have picture retakes at the beginning  

of the day! 

• If your student was absent on picture day, 

please send them with their original picture form. Extra  

picture forms are in the office. 

* If you were unsatisfied with your child’s picture and you 

want to do retakes, please send your child to school with 

their original picture packet and communicate with your 

child’s teacher that you want them to have retakes.  

DRESSING FOR THE WEATHER 

We all know that Michigan has very unpredictable weather! Be sure your child is ready for the changes.  

Students will be outside for two recesses a day and they should be prepared with coats, hats and footwear 

that are appropriate for the weather. Being dressed appropriately makes the recess periods a more pleas-

ant time to get some fresh air and “recharge the batteries” for another round of classroom learning. The  

following guidelines should be observed when sending your child to school: Less than 40 degrees = Winter 

Coats are needed; 41-50 degrees = arms should be covered; over 51 degrees = no restrictions for  

sleeves/coats. Thank you for your cooperation! 


